
Edenderry Parish Newsletter  

Sunday 18th May 2025 

 
 
Fr. Liam Lawton C.C - 046-9738863 
Deacon Paul Wyer: 086-6086154 
Sr. Aine Small: 046-9733311 
Parish Office: 046-9733311 
Email: edenderryparishcentre@gmail.com 
Mass Times 
Daily Mass at 10.00am 
(No 10 am Mass on the day of Funeral with the exception 
of the First Friday of the Month) 
Saturday at 7.00 pm 
Sunday at 10.00am  
Website: edenderryparish.ie 
Facebook: Edenderry Parish Church 
Parish Office opening hours: 
Monday – Friday 9.30 am – 1.00 pm 
Room Bookings: Phone: Eilish/Colisa 089-2264971 /  
Email edenparishbooking@gmail.com 
Safeguarding: Diocesan Designated Liaison Person  
085 8021633 

 
We pray for the following whose Anniversaries 

occur around this time. 

 
                                        

Thomas Gorman. 
Jack & Anne Doyle. 

Masie, Frank, Edward & Dominic. Slevin. 
Lily & Tom Davy.                                                            

Deceased members of the Slevin & O’ Neill Families. 
Pat Mary & Bob O’ Connor. 
Mae & Jimmy O ‘ Connor. 

 

 

  

 
 

Masses for the Coming  week 

Saturday 17th May at 7. 00pm: Mass:  : Pauline Mc Bride- Months Memory,  Niall Kelly -Months Memory. 
Rosie Brereton - 1st Anniversary,   Phyllis Clarke -1st Anniversary ,Kevin Farrell, Baby Grace Mc Carthy                 
Paddy Farrell, Nan Mc Cabe, Nicola Conlon, Lizzie Fahy,  Maurice Coffee, Janina Swiatek,                                        
Seamus & Peg Perry & deceased members of the Perry Family, Patricia & Michael Hynes. Jack & Anne Doyle,   
 Barney Dunne.                                                                                                                 
Sunday 18th May at 10.00am: Mass :  Ann Keogh- Months Memory,                                                                                                        
Ger & Bernie O’ Dwyer, Denis & Aileen O’ Dwyer, Joseph Sheridan, Philomena Mc Naboe. 
                       

Monday 19th May at 10.00am:Mass:  

Tuesday 20th May at 10.00am: Mass:  

Wednesday 21st May:  at 10.00am: Mass:      

Thursday  22nd May at 10.00am: Mass: 

 Friday 23rd May at 10.00am: Service of the Word.     

                                                  

Saturday 24th May at 7pm :Edward O’ Reilly (senior) Edward O’ Reilly (Junior) Brendan Flynn,                                           
Patrick & Maura Kelliher, Brenda & Sam Kellett, Jimmy Kellett, Tommy Rowan, 
 
 Sunday 25th May at 10.00am: Patrick, Lily & Jack Forde, Ann & Terry Pooler, Paddy Forde, 
 

 
Weekday Mass Reader:  Week starting 19th May: Martina Egan. 
Weekend Mass Readers 
Saturday 24th  May at 7.00pm Carmel Lynch, Michael Daly. 
Sunday   25th May at 10.00am – Ann Hanley, Sean Fitzgerald. 
Weekend Eucharistic Ministers 
Saturday 24th May at 7.00pm – Ewan Halligan, Caroline Murphy, Ciara Staunton, Teresa  Naughton. 
Sunday    25th May at 10.00am – Rose Waters, Rita Guing, Reggie Rowe, Christy Pentony. 
Ofalia House: Rose Waters. 

 

 

mailto:edenderryparishcentre@gmail.com
mailto:edenparishbooking@gmail.com


CHURCH REFURB FUNDRAISING 
Thank you very much everyone for all your 
support over the past few weeks. Your fundraising 
efforts have been a great success exceeding all 
expectations. We had huge participation in our 
walk  thanks to all who came and it is evidence of 
the great Community Spirit behind our project.   
You can keep donating on our website 
 until 21st May . 
The link is: 
https://stmarysrefurb.fundmajor.com 

 

R.I.P 

Our Prayers are asked for 

Tony Cleary. 

David Wyer. 

John Malone. 

Our Sympathy to their families. 

 

Parish Office opening hours: 

Monday to Friday 9.30am – 1.00pm 

Please call, phone or email 

edenderryparishcentre@gmail.com for Anniversary 

Masses, Baptism enquiries etc.  

For room rental enquiries in the Parish Centre: 

Contact Eilish/Colisa 089-2264971 / email 

edenparishbooking@gmail.  

 

Baptisms: 
Please note if your child is to be baptised you will 

need to attend the Baptism preparation evening on 

the last Monday of the previous month.  

 For any queries contact Deacon Paul Wyer at 086-

6086154 

 

 

Cemetery Mass in St Mary’s Cemetery 

takes place on Monday June 2nd @ 7pm . 
 

 

Diocesan Synod Feedback 

Facilitators met last Thursday to prepare the 

diocesan feedback from the synod conversations 

that took place in Lent. This report is being 

finalised for submission to the National Synod 

Team this week and will be shared with the diocese 

subsequently. 

 

Kildare & Leighlin Website www.kandle.ie 

 

 

 

 

                     Parish Lotto Results 

Wed 14th May 2025 
Numbers.04-09-19-32  

One  €18,000 Jackpot Winner. 
Assumpta Whelan - Newbridge Parish 

17 Match 3s Receive €59 each 
No  local match 3 winner. 

Next weeks Jackpot €10,000 

 

   

Edenderry Parish Pilgrimage to Lourdes 2025 

On 1stJuly  

Hotel Solitude 6 Nights Full Board €979pps. 

 Limited single rooms –Supplement €42 per Night.  

Insurance prices are €45pp up to 79 years 

 €65pp   80-94 years. Contact Eilish 0868909955 

Booking & insurance forms available in parish Office 

  Visit of the Relics of St. Pio 
 St. Pio Relics to visit Holycross Abbey 

(E41PH01): Saturday 24th and Sunday 25th 
May. Veneration and ceremonies from 10am to 
8pm on Saturday and 9am to 8pm on Sunday 
(incorporating our annual St. Pio Pilgrimage on 
Sunday from 1.30pm). All are welcome. 
Contact 0504-43124 
or hbparishoffice@gmail.com for info 

Caring in Offaly CE scheme: Home Respite Care 

Worker, Vacancy No. 2388646, Edenderry area, 

19.5 hours per week. Please contact Alison 

Hackett for more information on 086-0213711/ 

ahackett@familycarers 

 

Safe Pass Training on Wednesday 21st May  

Parish Centre Edenderry.  

Contact Fiona 087-1255016. 

 

Congratulations to the pupils of the Gael Scoil 

who Received their First Holy Communoion this 

weekend. 

 
The Charity MARY'S MEALS will be collecting at MASSES on 
Saturday April 24th & Sunday April 25th. 
MARY'S MEALS feed Hungry Children at School in 17 of the 
World's poorest countries. 
It only costs them €22 to feed each child for a School YEAR ir 
11cent per MEAL . 
They also guarantee that at least 93cent of every €1 goes 
directly towards the work of feeding the children. 

 

mailto:hbparishoffice@gmail.com

